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BEA PTA - BOARD MEETING  
May 19, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 8:19am by Wendy Heath in person. We had 9 members in attendance and 1 member via Phone. 
There were 10 members total in attendance.  
 
Principal’s Report – Nikki Jones 

● The District is currently working on Principal and Assistant Principals moves within the District.  
● The teacher’s parking lot will be torn up to fix the elevation to solve the drainage issues.  
● The Bartow Boys’ Basketball team will be sending at least 10 students to help with Field Day.  

  
President’s Report – Wendy Heath on behalf of Michelle Adams 

● Motion to approve the April 21, 2022 minutes – 1st motion Brittany Warren, 2nd motion Kristen Cooper. 
Approved by board.  

● May PTA Dates: 
o 05/24 – PE Field Day – volunteers will be needed 

▪ Water has already been dropped off to the school.  
▪ A tent and coolers is needed for the water station.  

 
Science Night – Wendy Heath 

● Science Expo was successful. The kids seemed to enjoy the assembly.   
 
School Supplies – Wendy Heath 

 The delivery has been set up for July 25 – August 5. Once the time is closer Wendy will get a specific date so we 
will need volunteers to help.  

 Edukit School Supplies – online sales only 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Terrie Lobb 

● Motion to approve the Financial Report for April 2022 - 1st motion Jessica Correll, 2nd motion Michelle Eddy. 
Approved by board.  

o Total Income YTD: $39,769.64 
o Total expenses YTD: $19,576.85 
o Current Checking balance: $29,087.95 
o Savings: $6,002.70 – have decided to leave this in savings for start-up for next year.  

● The April no uniform day raised $855.65 
● We are holding $5,000 that was raised from the Penny Jar for the library to purchase new books for the 2022-

2023 school year.  
● We are waiting on the invoice from Polk Education Foundation for the scholarship that we give every year.  

 
 



Special Events Report – Terrie Lobb 

 We have not received the funds from Marco’s Pizza but from the turnout that showed up this should be a nice 
Spirit Night to finish up the year.  

 
Membership – Tonya Akwetey (not present) 

 Membership forms will need to be updated for the 2022-2023 school year.   
 
Swap Shop –Latisha Cook 

 Swap Shop Donation Drive was on May 13 and we received 181 items.   

 The Swap Shop is in need of small hangers and pant hangers.  

 We hope to have 2 sidewalk sales over the summer on June 27, 2022 and August 1, 2022 from 11am – 2pm. 
 
Hospitality – Brittany Warren 

 Teacher Appreciation Week was a huge success and the teachers appreciated everything that was done for 
them.  

 May 31, 2022 will be the end of the year lunch for the teachers. It will be Marco’s Pizza and Marco’s has offered 
a discount.  

 
BEA PTA Board for 2022-2023 - 1st motion Brittney Warren and 2nd motion Terrie Lobb: 
President – Michelle Adams 
Vice President – Talesha Clements 
Vice President Membership – Tonya Akwetey 
Vice President Fundraising – Trisha Mamani 

o Committee - Wendy Heath and Christy Crews 
Vice President Communication - Wendy Heath 

o Newsletter Coordinator – Trisha Mamani 
Recording Secretary – Kristen Cooper 
Treasurer – Jessica Correll 

o Assistant Treasurer – OPEN 
Special Events – Terrie Lobb 

o Committee – Michelle Eddy and Talesha Clements 
Hospitality – Brittney Warren 

o Committee – Ashlee Rogers 
Uniform Swap Shop – Latisha Cook 

o Assistant – Trisha Mamani 
School Supplies Edukit – Wendy Heath 
 
The next PTA Board Meeting will scheduled in August 2022 when the new school year begins.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:27am by Wendy Heath. 
 
Members attended: 

● Terrie Lobb, Jessica Correll, Michelle Eddy, Patty Katsoulis, Wendy Heath, Brittany Warren, Kristen Cooper, 
Ashlee Rogers, Nikki Jones and Sarah Mednick (via phone). 

 
 


